
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 30, 2022 

Please Take HPSM’s Provider Communications Survey    

 
Dear provider, 

 
To better inform and support our valued network providers, we need to know what you think of the 
communications you receive from HPSM as well as how you prefer that we communicate with you. 
 
Taking HPSM’s Provider Communications Survey is your opportunity to help us understand and meet 
your communication needs. 
 
The survey only takes about five minutes to complete. We will use your survey responses to improve and 
streamline our provider newsletter, website pages and announcements. 
 
Also, every office that takes the survey is automatically entered to win a $50 Amazon gift card! 
 
Please take the Provider Communications Survey 

 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=80YXgw7lLEylOLePG8rwNnbLghBJDMpGvRYIilbOlx9UNjNNRUI0RUNVUVhFQ0ZGSEQyQVhIS1RYNC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=80YXgw7lLEylOLePG8rwNnbLghBJDMpGvRYIilbOlx9UNjNNRUI0RUNVUVhFQ0ZGSEQyQVhIS1RYNC4u

